
ROCA
News
Letter

26 August, 2023

R
A

I S
I N

G
 O

U T S T A N D I N G  C

H
I L

D
R

E
N

…raising world changers

Dear Parent,

We thank God for another successful term in the
academy. I and my team are taking his opportunity to
thank you our dear parents for your cooperation and
support all through the term and entire session, to
ensure that our learners have had a productive time so
far in the academy.

The lessons have been taught with a spiritual
undertone, thereby making our learners understand
that they are God's Ambassadors on the earth, that they
have been sent here to positively light up the world,
and that they are here to live a purpose driven life while
making a formidable impact in every sphere of
influence they have been called into. All of these have
been taught in age appropriate ways to our learners.

Some of our learners may not be able to tell you
verbatim all they have learnt, but trust me, they know
these things, the seeds have been sown, and when
they are faced with situations related to the classes
they have had, you will see them weighing their actions
and decisions, and they will show forth the fruits of the
seeds of knowledge we have collaborated with you to
plant in them.
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